
STAFF AND STUDENT SERVICES
Staffing
We are working on hiring an Instructional Assistant.  All other positions are filled!

Professional Development
All of our Professional Learning sessions this semester will feature a mental health
component as part of an 8-part series.  The first session will focus on thing within our
control.  Staff will also be provided with resources for support as well as a comment box to
make an issue known to the administrative team.

Registration
All juniors preregistered for Central Nine courses for 2025-2026.  The application has
opened to current sophomores as they work with partner school counselors on next year’s
scheduleds.

Prospective Student Open House
Our next Prospective Student Open House is scheduled for Thursday, January 30, 2025
from 5:30 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.

Pre-Planning
Pre-planning continues for See-Nine and Nineovation camps.

Recruitment
Mrs. Teter and Mrs. Carpenter are visiting partner high schools to share information about
Central Nine.  Some instructors have tagged along on these visits to share information
about various programs.

Evaluation
Joe Preda and Mike Quaranta continue to work through observations.  
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